

Office of **Lieutenant Governor Bethany Hall-Long**



Working for a stronger, healthier Delaware for all of us.

January 26, 2023 | <u>Itgov.delaware.gov</u>



State of the State Priorities

Last week, Governor John Carney delivered his 2023 State of the State address where he outlined several key priorities and initiatives that will keep Delaware moving forward. From advancements in education to growing our workforce and creating a healthier Delaware, we have a lot of exciting work ahead. I recently sat down with 47 ABC to talk about my work with Governor Carney to advance those priorities over the next two years.

Read Full Article

Tackling Climate Change in Delaware

As the lowest-lying state in the country, climate change is one of the greatest threats facing Delaware. I recently joined Senator Tom Carper, Congresswoman Lisa Blunt Rochester along with state, local, & county officials to celebrate the passage of The Water Resources Development Act of 2022 (WRDA).

The bill will help us protect Delaware's beaches and shorelines from climate change, support academic research, invest in municipal infrastructure,



and prioritize disadvantaged communities.

As always, thank you to our federal delegation for always fighting for our state and its precious resources.

Learn More Here



Delaware Blue Coats Go Purple

Join us on Saturday, February 11th as the Delaware Blue Coats go purple for Mental Health Awareness Night in Wilmington. The game will help bring awareness to the issues surrounding mental health and addiction and highlight resources in our area. Portions of all sales proceeds will be donated to Delaware Goes Purple. Get your tickets by clicking the link below!

Get Your Tickets Here

Happy Lunar New Year!

Over the weekend, I joined my friends from the Chinese American Community Center (CACC) in Hockessin to celebrate the start of the Chinese Lunar New Year.

This year is the Year of the Rabbit. In China, the rabbit symbolized peace, mercy, and good luck. I wish everyone good luck and good health throughout the coming year. Happy New Year!



5 Things to Know About Lunar New Year

Virtual Training: Caring for Those Who Care

Easterseals Delaware & Maryland's Eastern Shore and the Diverse Elders Coalition is offering a free virtual training to assist caregivers in diverse populations. The training is aimed at health, social service providers, and professionals interested in learning about the unique needs of diverse family caregivers. For more information click the link below.



Find Out How to Participate



Have questions or concerns?

Contact the Lt. Governor's Office

Office of the Lt. Governor | Tatnall Building, 150 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd South, 3rd Floor, Dover, DE 19901

Unsubscribe nicole.algarin@delaware.gov

 $\frac{ \mbox{ Update Profile } | \mbox{Constant Contact Data}}{\mbox{Notice}}$

Sent bynicole.algarin@delaware.gov